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May 21, 2024 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
It is my pleasure to write a letter of recommendation for Kaleigh Mulcahy.  
 
Kaleigh worked as our Graphic Designer and Social Media Manager for the Sacred Heart Women’s 
Basketball program.  I have found Kaleigh to be a bright, talented and motivated young woman who has 
been a pleasure to work with since the first day she started here.  Her creativity and knowledge of 
graphic design and marketability are impressive and immediately added value to our program.   
 
What I noticed was how resourceful Kaleigh was in gaining an understanding of the graphics and 
images we discussed, doing research to gain more knowledge of the subject matter, and then applying 
them to create artwork that matched (and often exceeded) our vision and standards.  Kaleigh was also 
extremely open to feedback during the revision process. Her positive attitude and demeanor allowed for 
a smooth and enjoyable collaboration effort and a pleasant working experience.  
 
In my honest opinion, Kaleigh will be an excellent addition to your organization. I wholeheartedly 
recommend her and am confident that she will continue to make a valuable and memorable contribution 
to your company.  
 
Please feel free to contact me via phone or email if you need additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jessica Mannetti 
Head Coach, Sacred Heart Women’s Basketball 
mannettij@sacredheart.edu 
203-257-7264 cell 


